4.00-7.00pm

Presentations from
Neil Gallagher, Executive Headteacher
& Chris Taylor, Head of school

Clacton County High School
Thursday, 21%t September

2023
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OPEN EVENING AT CLACTON COUNTY HIGH SCHOOL

Dear Parents and Carers,
CCHS Open Evening
Thursday, 21 September 2023
4.00pm —7.00pm

| hope that you all had a good summer. Now that your child is back and in Year 6 it is time to consider your choice of secondary
school for next September. It always seems to be very early, but necessary to ensure you have every opportunity to choose the
right school for your child.

As you are aware, all applications need to be made to Essex County Hall by the 315 October at the latest. As parents, it is important
that you meet this deadline otherwise your child will miss the opportunity to state their school of preference.

The staff, students and governors at Clacton County High School cordially invite future students along with their families to our
OPEN EVENING ON THURSDAY, 21t SEPTEMBER commencing at 4.00pm until 7.00pm. The evening gives an opportunity to see
the school, meet staff and students and hear presentations about our Admissions Policy and ethos.

The main aim of the evening is for you to see as much of the school as possible and to give you all the information you need to
make the best choice of secondary school for your child. Short 20-minute presentations will take place in the Main Hall during
the evening. There will be four presentations as follows:

4.00pm - Holland Park 4.15pm
4.30pm — Holland Haven and St Clare’s 4.45pm
5.00pm - Great Clacton 5.15pm
5.30pm — All other Primary Schools 5.45pm

Please do look around the school before and after your allocated presentation and speak to as many staff and students as you
can to get their views on life at CCHS. A bell will sound at 6.50pm to alert you that the evening is about to finish and we would
ask you to move directly to the exits and promptly leave the school site.

Parking on the school site is extremely limited, therefore, please can | ask you to park in the Leisure Centre car park and enter the
school through the rear entrance, or park in the Walton Road area and come in through the front entrance.

We look forward to welcoming parents and prospective students to showcase the success of our students, both academically and
via extra-curricular activities.

If you are unable to attend and/or you would prefer to see the school during a normal working day, there will be additional
opportunities provided for parents to visit and have a general tour of the school. If you would like to do so please email
admin@cchs.school and we will contact you to make the arrangements.

| look forward to meeting you on Thursday, 21% September.

Yours sincerely

N Gallagher C Taylor

N GALLAGHER C Taylor
Executive Headteacher Head of School
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countyhigh.org.uk



https://www.countyhigh.org.uk/

